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Greetings, Boulder Rotarians and Community Members!

Welcome to the inaugural edition of our quarterly newsletter. We are thrilled to share updates, 
upcoming volunteer opportunities, and highlights from our vibrant community. Whether you're a 
seasoned volunteer or exploring ways to get involved, there's something here for everyone.

Our Vision: To create a community where every individual is inspired and empowered to serve, 
fostering a culture of compassion, unity and positive change.

Our Mission: Our mission is to establish Rotary Community Corps as a catalyst for service, 
providing individuals with opportunities to make meaningful impacts. Through our inspirational 
programs, we aim to ignite a passion for service, connect diverse individuals, and collectively 
address Boulder area needs. Together, we can build a better future, one act of service at a time.

Rotary’s 7 Areas of Focus

Volunteer Opportunities Completed in June

● Planting Gardens for Pollinators at South Boulder Recreation Center: Created 
habitats for pollinators to thrive.

● Touch-A-Truck/WildfireReady: Engaged in wildfire preparedness and community 
safety initiatives.

● Rejuvenating YMCA Camp: Helped restore and enhance facilities for future 
generations of campers.

● Planting Trees in San Juan Del Centro: Supported community and environmental 
sustainability.

Stay tuned for upcoming opportunities including Farmers Market assistance, hosting Rotary 
exchange students, and participating in Peace Week events in September.



Join the RCC Team:

Interested in making a difference? Join our RCC Team! Contact Sam Pottinger at 
pottingers@comcast.net or 303-931-7777. We meet occasionally on Zoom to plan and 
coordinate community projects.

Official Launch This Fall:

We are excited to announce the official launch of our Community Corps this fall. Stay tuned for 
details on how you can become a charter member and make a lasting impact in our community.

Partnership Highlights:

We are proud to partner with the Boulder Chamber of Commerce and Mile High United Way to 
strengthen our community through collaboration and service.

Charter Members:

A special thank you to our charter members, whose dedication and support have laid the 
foundation for our Community Corps. Your commitment inspires us all.

Explore our dedicated webpage for updates, stories, and ways to get involved. Visit 
https://www.boulderrotary.org/community-corps/   to learn more about our mission and 
initiatives.

Get Involved and Spread the Word:

Tell your friends and colleagues about the Boulder Rotary Community Corps. Encourage them 
to visit our website, join our mailing list, and follow us on social media for the latest updates.

We Want to Hear from You:

Your feedback is important to us. Please respond to this newsletter with your thoughts, ideas, 
and suggestions for future initiatives. Together, we can make a difference.

Thank you for your commitment to service and for being an integral part of our community. Let's 
continue to create positive change, one volunteer opportunity at a time.

Yours in Service,

The Boulder Rotary Community Corps Team

https://www.boulderrotary.org/community-corps/

